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Auburn School Board re-organizes for 2023

(KLZA)-- The Auburn Board of Education reorganized for 2023 when they met
on January 9.

Bill Chapin has been elected Board President. Ryan Jones will serve as Vice
President, Stephen Kennedy as Board Secretary and Kellie Fogarty as Treasures.

he Board recognized outgoing Board President Laura Osborne for her service in
the past year.

In other action the Board approved Secondary Math teaching contracts with
Cheyan Roke and Renetta Albury.
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